
GRACE COMMUNITY BIBLE FELLOWSHIP

THANKSGIVING AND WORSHIP SERVICE

July 4, 2021

9:15 a.m. Coffee and Fellowship 
9:45 a.m. Prayer for the lost and for revival

Scripture Reading: 

Songs of Thanksgiving and  Worship 

A Mighty Fortress Is Our God

Worship in Tithes and Offerings

Scripture Reading: Luke 8:26-39

Sermon: The Demons Obey Jesus

The Lord’s Supper
Prayer

If you have questions or comments about today’s sermon, please feel free to
contact me at 758-4400.

Jim Flaherty, pastor
       gracecbf.org

Scripture References

Matthew 8:28 When He came to the other side into the country of the
Gadarenes, two men who were demon-possessed met Him as they
were coming out of the tombs. They were so extremely violent that no
one could pass by that way. 29 And they cried out, saying, “What
business do we have with each other, Son of God? Have You come
here to torment us before the time?” 30 Now there was a herd of
many swine feeding at a distance from them. 31 The demons began to
entreat Him, saying, “If You are going to cast us out, send us into the
herd of swine.” 32 And He said to them, “Go!” And they came out
and went into the swine, and the whole herd rushed down the steep
bank into the sea and perished in the waters. 33 The herdsmen ran
away, and went to the city and reported everything, including what
had happened to the demoniacs. 34 And behold, the whole city came
out to meet Jesus; and when they saw Him, they implored Him to
leave their region.

Mark 5:1 They came to the other side of the sea, into the country of
the Gerasenes. 2 When He got out of the boat, immediately a man
from the tombs with an unclean spirit met Him, 3 and he had his
dwelling among the tombs. And no one was able to bind him
anymore, even with a chain; 4 because he had often been bound with
shackles and chains, and the chains had been torn apart by him and
the shackles broken in pieces, and no one was strong enough to
subdue him. 5 Constantly, night and day, he was screaming among
the tombs and in the mountains, and gashing himself with stones. 6
Seeing Jesus from a distance, he ran up and bowed down before Him;
7 and shouting with a loud voice, he said, “What business do we have
with each other, Jesus, Son of the Most High God? I implore You by
God, do not torment me!” 8 For He had been saying to him, “Come
out of the man, you unclean spirit!” 9 And He was asking him, “What
is your name?” And he said to Him, “My name is Legion; for we are
many.” 10 And he began to implore Him earnestly not to send them
out of the country. 11 Now there was a large herd of swine feeding
nearby on the mountain. 12 The demons implored Him, saying, “Send
us into the swine so that we may enter them.” 13 Jesus gave them
permission. And coming out, the unclean spirits entered the swine;



and the herd rushed down the steep bank into the sea, about two
thousand of them; and they were drowned in the sea.    14 Their
herdsmen ran away and reported it in the city and in the country. And
the people came to see what it was that had happened. 15 They came
to Jesus and observed the man who had been demon-possessed sitting
down, clothed and in his right mind, the very man who had had the
“legion”; and they became frightened. 16 Those who had seen it
described to them how it had happened to the demon-possessed man,
and all about the swine. 17 And they began to implore Him to leave
their region.    18 As He was getting into the boat, the man who had
been demon-possessed was imploring Him that he might accompany
Him. 19 And He did not let him, but He said to him, “Go home to
your people and report to them what great things the Lord has done
for you, and how He had mercy on you.” 20 And he went away and
began to proclaim in Decapolis what great things Jesus had done for
him; and everyone was amazed.

1 John 3:8b The Son of God appeared for this purpose, to destroy the
works of the devil.

Hebrews 2:14 Therefore, since the children share in flesh and blood,
He Himself likewise also partook of the same, that through death He
might render powerless him who had the power of death, that is, the
devil, 15 and might free those who through fear of death were subject
to slavery all their lives.

James 2:19 You believe that God is one. You do well; the demons
also believe, and shudder.

Revelation 9:1 Then the fifth angel sounded, and I saw a star from
heaven which had fallen to the earth; and the key of the bottomless pit
was given to him. 2 He opened the bottomless pit, and smoke went up
out of the pit, like the smoke of a great furnace; and the sun and the
air were darkened by the smoke of the pit.

Revelation11:7 When they have finished their testimony, the beast
that comes up out of the abyss will make war with them, and
overcome them and kill them. 

Revelation 17:8 “The beast that you saw was, and is not, and is about
to come up out of the abyss and go to destruction. And those who
dwell on the earth, whose name has not been written in the book of
life from the foundation of the world, will wonder when they see the
beast, that he was and is not and will come. 

Revelation 20:1  Then I saw an angel coming down from heaven,
holding the key of the abyss and a great chain in his hand. 2 And he
laid hold of the dragon, the serpent of old, who is the devil and Satan,
and bound him for a thousand years; 3 and he threw him into the
abyss, and shut it and sealed it over him, so that he would not deceive
the nations any longer, until the thousand years were completed; after
these things he must be released for a short time.

Matthew 12:43 “Now when the unclean spirit goes out of a man, it
passes through waterless places seeking rest, and does not find it. 44
Then it says, ‘I will return to my house from which I came’; and when
it comes, it finds it unoccupied, swept, and put in order. 45 Then it
goes and takes along with it seven other spirits more wicked than
itself, and they go in and live there; and the last state of that man
becomes worse than the first. That is the way it will also be with this
evil generation.”

Colossians 2:15 When He had disarmed the rulers and authorities, He
made a public display of them, having triumphed over them through
Him.

Luke 10:17 The seventy returned with joy, saying, “Lord, even the
demons are subject to us in Your name.” 18 And He said to them, “I
was watching Satan fall from heaven like lightning.

John 12:31 Now judgment is upon this world; now the ruler of this
world will be cast out.


